

Queensland Rail GPO Box 1429 Brisbane QLD 4001 T 07 3072 0781 E ceoqueenslandrail@qr.com.au www.queenslandrail.com.au

Our Ref: MCR-19-545

Professor Flavio Menezes Chair Queensland Competition Authority GPO Box 2257 Brisbane QLD 4000

Dear Professor Menezes

Queensland Rail Draft Access Undertaking 2 (DAU2)

I am pleased to attach Queensland Rail's submission in response to the Queensland Competition Authority's (QCA) Draft Decision on DAU2, published on 29 April 2019.

Queensland Rail supports the QCA's objective to have a replacement undertaking approved before Queensland Rail's current access undertaking terminates at the end of June 2020 and will continue to work with its customers and stakeholders to seek agreed outcomes.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Douglas Jasch, Manager Policy and Regulation, on 3072 0544.

Yours sincerely



Chief Executive Officer

July 2019